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This is to advise you that the following product will be discontinued.

PRODUCT ID (DESCRIPTION): 
LCD Module: LQ150X1LG98

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 
Sharp is discontinuing the LQ150X1LG98. There is no direct replacement for this part. A Last Buy opportunity is 
being offered. 

EFFECT OF CHANGE: 
The LQ150X1LG98 is discontinued, with no replacement. The Forecast Required, Last Buy, and Last Ship dates are 
as noted above. All Last Buy purchases are NCNR (Non-cancellable, Non-refundable).

In case of further questions, please contact your Sharp sales representative. 

 ISSUE DATE FORECAST REQUIRED DATE LAST BUY DATE LAST SHIP DATE NOTIFICATION NO.

27 March 2017 1 June 2017 1 August 2017 30 November 2017 PCN-LCD-2017-0327-01


